
 

JUNIOR YOUTHS VISITATION FROM CHRIST CHURCH JINJANG 

On 21st October 2023, 22 Junior Youths from Christ Church Jinjang came to St. Mark’s Cozy Home to have 

an interaction session with the Residents’.  The staff did the welcoming speech and share to them on the 

daily routines that takes place in Cozy Home. Sr. Physiotherapist lead the game (movement therapy) and 

the youths joined with her in the game.  The youths also played the game among their group.  The youths 

sang few songs for the Residents’. The youths interacted with the Residents’ through the songs and the 

Residents’ enjoyed the session. Finally, before they leave, the youths gave few handmade crafts to the 

Residents. They took a group photo with the Residents’.   

 

 

 

 

 

   

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

   

  


